
 

 

April 6, 2021 

 
 
 
His Worship Mayor Jeff Lehman 
    and Members of Council  
City of Barrie 
70 Collier Street 
Barrie, Ontario 
L4M 4T5 
 
 
 
Project Title: Net-Zero Construction of Allandale Transit Hub  
Application Number: GMF 17598 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor Jeff Lehman and Members of Council: 
 
On behalf of the Green Municipal Fund (GMF) Council and FCM’s Executive 
Committee, I would like to congratulate the City of Barrie on its successful funding 
application for the above-noted initiative.  
 
It is my pleasure to confirm that the City of Barrie has been approved for a grant in 
the amount of up to $26,200. 
 
In the near future, Christian Karanga will contact the City of Barrie to finalize the 
agreement for this funding. FCM’s obligation to fund the above-noted initiative will 
only become binding once the agreement is signed. 
 
FCM, in partnership with the Government of Canada, oversees public 

announcements regarding GMF-funded initiatives. In the coming weeks, our media 

relations team will contact the City of Barrie to discuss the process for a public 

announcement. Until that time, before making any public statements related to the 

status of the application process for GMF funding (with the exception of reporting to 

Council), please contact the FCM media team at 613-907-6395 or by email at 

media@fcm.ca. 
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Thank you for your interest in GMF. We look forward to working with you to improve the quality 
of life in your community, and to sharing the results of your initiative with communities across 
Canada.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Ben Henderson 
Chair, Green Municipal Fund Council 

 
BH/CK:uf 
 
cc: Adam McMullin, Manager of Energy, City of Barrie 
 


